
Republic of the Philippines 
Province of Davao Oriental 

CITY OF MATI 
 

OFFICE OF THE CITY MAYOR  
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 

 
August 15, 2023 
 
 
Mr. ATILIANO R. TEMPLA, JR. 
Proprietor 
Shiela’s Restaurant 
National Highway, Matiao, 
City of Mati, Province of Davao Oriental 
 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
We are happy to notify you that your Bid dated December 28, 2023 for execution of the Catering Services 

(Incident Management Team) for the LGU - City of Mati for the Contract Price of equivalent to Seven 
Hundred Ninety Nine Thousand Five Hundred Pesos (Php799,500.00) as corrected and modified in 
accordance with the Instructions to Bidders is hereby accepted. 

 
You are hereby required to provide within ten (10) days the performance security in the form and the amount 
stipulated in the Instructions to Bidders.  Failure to provide the performance security shall constitute sufficient 
ground for cancellation of the award and forfeiture of the bid security. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
MICHELLE N. RABAT 
City Mayor 
 
 
 
 
Conforme: 
 
     
     
Date: _________________ 


